
Partridge Creek Composting’s new site is the
first fully Part 115 compliant compost
facility in the state of Michigan. Come see the
new facility in the early stages of growth. PCC
specializes in doing tremendous things with
minimal costs and infrastructure, and loves
to encourage other composting hopefuls to
get started with what they have available to
them. Come pick their brains – they’d love to
help you and your community develop
something similar. 

Date: 
Tuesday, 
September 17

Time: 
3:00 PM – 5:00 PM

Address: 
200 Washington St
Ishpeming, MI
49849

Important notes: 
There are no buildings, rain
shelters, or bathrooms on site.
Closed toe shoes are
recommended. 
Come prepared to be outside in
clothing that is appropriate for
current weather conditions. 


